North Falmouth Village Association
Annual Membership and Dues
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]FOR FISCAL YEAR 10/1/2024 – 9/30/2025


Why Join Us? 						
Your membership is important to our success as a community. NFVA provides:
· “The Junction”  meeting house located in the heart of the village which is available to members
· Communication via our website, social media, e-newsletter and quarterly newsletters 
· Social, Charitable & Educational Events: Halloween Parade, Holiday Caroling, the Village Unplugged, Mahjongg Mondays, Knitting Group, Garden Club
· Fundraising for the benefit of the entire village including scholarships and donations to schools	
· Paul White Road Race 

New Members: Join anytime to support our community, participate in activities & receive NFVA News
Renewing Members:	Dues are payable October 1st of each year

Name(s) __________________________________________________	Phone_____________________

Mailing address________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________
			  	
Email address(es)_______________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

☐ Individual Annual Member  $20	☐ Family Annual Member $30	   ☐ Age 85 and beyond  Free		
☐ Business  Annual Member $100 (Please include a business card whether new or renewing) 

☐ Interested in creating/joining a Community Enrichment group at the Junction Building?


Payment Options: 	By Mail:  NFVA, P.O. Box 762, North Falmouth, MA 02556
Online:    PayPal by going to our website (can use credit or debit) at www.northfalmouthvillageassociation.org 


Volunteers are always welcome!  (Not necessary to attend monthly meetings)  Any interest?

☐ Building Maintenance    ☐ Communications   ☐ Community Enrichment   ☐ Events   ☐ Garden Club   
☐ Paul White Road Race    ☐ Welcoming	       ☐ Pedestrian & Street Safety		     ☐ Youth	     
			

Membership Questions:  Contact Tracy Chapman at nfvillageassociation@gmail.com
